BOARD OF POLICE COMMISSIONERS
33 Laurel Street
Branford, CT 06405

TRAFFIC COMMITTEE AGENDA

The Traffic Committee of the Board of Police Commissioners will meet on
Monday, March 9th at 5:00 PM at Police Headquarters to consider the
following items:

1.

Request for replacing the existing “NOT A THRU ROAD” signs on Flax Mill
Road/Thompson Drive to “NARROW ROAD”. (deferred from January)
Request for a “STOP” sign on Flax Mill at the Flax Mill Hollow intersection.

. Request for a “STOP” sign on Parish Farm Road at its intersection with Todds Hill

Road.

Request for “mirrors” on Meadow Street (south side of the intersection with
Church Street) and on Laurel Street (across from the Blackstone Library parking
lot exit).

. Request for appropriate signage at the intersection of Cedar Street and Rose

Street.
Question regarding the correct speed limit sign on Leetes Island Road.

Peter R. Hugret, Traffic Committee Chair



